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Families encouraged to have fun this January

Summary
As a build up to BC Family Day, the City of Nanaimo has launched the Family Fun Challenge. This initative
consists of a variety of activities meant to get families playing together during the wet and chilly month of January.

Families that participate in the challenge are eligible to enter themselves into a draw to win a Family Fun Pack
sponsored by TD. Family Fun Challenge forms are available to pick up at City recreation centres.

Strategic Link: Social Equity; Cultural Vitality

Key Points
● The Family Fun Challenge runs until Friday, February 5.
● Once an activity is completed, families may fill out their contact information on the back of the activity labelled

on the Family Fun Challenge form and drop off at Beban Park Pool or Nanaimo Aquatic Centre by February 5
for a chance to win the Family Fun Pack sponsored by TD Canada Trust.

● A draw for the Family Fun Pack will take place on Sunday, February 7 during the Family Play Day in Oliver
Woods Community Centre.

Quotes
"After the excitement of the holidays, we can easily slip into a slump in January. This challenge is a great way for
families to be active together and have fun while doing it!"

Deborah Beck
Recreation Coordinator

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Deborah Beck
Recreation Coordinator
City of Nanaimo
deborah.beck@nanaimo.ca
250-756-5203

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1MXpF0X

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR160108FamiliesEncouragedToHaveFunThisJanuary.html

